
Term 2, Week 11 - Friday 28th June 2024 

 NEWSLETTER - DATES TO REMEMBER 

Week Date Events 

1 15 - 19 Jul Mon 15th - First day of term 3, 8.50am start 

Fri 19th - Grade 5/6 Summer Round Robin, Kilmore 

2 22 - 26 Jul Wed 24th - Fri 26th - Smile Squad Dentist visit 

Wed 24th - Grade 5 Phillip Island Camp 

Thurs 25th - Grade 5 Phillip Island Camp 

Fri 26th - Grade 5 Phillip Island Camp 

Fri 26th - 2025 Foundation enrolments due 

Fri 26th - Assembly, 2.45pm 

3 29 Jul - 2 Aug  

4 5 - 9 Aug Tues 6th - Fri 9th - Scholastic Book Fair, 8.30am-8.45am & 3.25pm-3.45pm 

Fri 9th - Assembly, 2.45pm 

5 12 - 16 Aug Wed 14th - Beauty & the Beast excursion (selected grade 5/6 students) 

Fri 16th - Common Curriculum Day, Student Free Day 

6 19 - 23 Aug Wed 21st - Grade 3 Lady Northcote Camp 

Thurs 22nd - Grade 3 Lady Northcote Camp 

Fri 23rd - Grade 3 Lady Northcote Camp 

Hard copy notes sent home from the office this week - Nil 

 
 

Grade 3 - Lady Northcote Camp, Glenmore    Grade 5 - Phillip Island Adventure Resort, Cowes 

Wednesday 21st August to Friday 23rd August   Wednesday 24th July to Friday 26th July 

 

Grade 6 - CYC City Camp, Melbourne 

Monday 28th October to Wednesday 30th October 



 

A word from Mrs Cooney... 
 

As we reach the end of another successful term, I want to extend my gratitude to our school community. 
The achievements reached and student growth, are a testament to the dedication and hard work of our 
students, parents, and staff. 
 
Thank you to our families for your continuous support and involvement in your children's education. Your 
partnership is crucial to the success of our students and the school as a whole.  
 
A special highlight of this term has been our student-led conferences. These conferences provided a 
unique opportunity for our students to take ownership of their learning and reflect on their achievements. 
It was wonderful to see students articulate their goals, celebrate their successes, and identify areas for  
improvement. Thank you to our teachers for facilitating these conferences and to our parents and carers 
for your active participation. If at any time throughout the year you would like to discuss your child’s    
progress with their teacher please contact them to arrange a time to meet. 
 
I also want to express my gratitude to our dedicated staff. Your passion for education and commitment to 
our students' wellbeing make a significant impact every day.  
 
As we move into the holidays, I hope you can take some time to relax, recharge, and enjoy some well-
deserved rest. I look forward to seeing everyone again next term refreshed and ready for another exciting 
term filled with learning and growth. 
 
Thank you once again for a fantastic term. Have a wonderful break! 
 

 

Mrs. Jennene Cooney  

Principal 

 

SPORT NEWS 
Congratulations to Poppy and Amelia who competed at the Regional Cross Country 

last week.   Well done on a great achievement. 

Poppy will go onto compete at the State Cross Country in July.  

Good luck Poppy. 



Apply now to enrol your child in Foundation for 2025 

 The Department of Education has released a new statewide timeline for enrolling in Foundation for the 

2025 school year. If you have a child starting primary school in 2025, it’s time to enrol. Make sure to submit 

your enrolment application by Friday 26 July 2024. 

It is important to follow the statewide timeline to enrol your child in Foundation. Enrolling your child in line 

with the timelines allows us to plan our classrooms, staffing and transition activities and ensures your child 

has the best start to school. For more information, please read about when and how to enrol your child in 

Foundation at https://www.vic.gov.au/enrolling-foundation-prep . If you are seeking to enrol your child  

into Foundation next year, please contact our school office on 5784 1221, in person or via email to request 

an enrolment form. 

https://www.vic.gov.au/enrolling-foundation-prep











